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26th August 1927

Lieut-Golonel Bovey
Administrative Offices 

McGill University 
Montreal, P.0,.

Dear Colonel Bovey,

We have not yet had any word as 
to whether McGill will he represented 
at our Centenary on October 6th, 7th 
and 8th. We have, of course, been 
hoping all along that Sir Arthur would 
be here as your representative.

I shall be glad to have word from 
you as to this at as early a date as 
possible as all our final arrangements 
are now being made.

Yours very sincerely


